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Visitors can look forward to a 5x hall bonanza! 

Following the announcement that Harrogate International Nursery Fair – which takes place from 16th 

to 18th October 2022 – had already used up its initial space allocation; the organiser today 

announces recent expansion plans are 

already attracting more brands to confirm. 

Adrian Sneyd, show organiser, explains: “It 

was amazing to be able to fill our original 

space so early and we were very keen to be 

able to continue to grow the show to bring 

more opportunities for buyers to see 

numerous new brands and products. The 

ability to now expand into the new Kings 

Suite Hall is already attracting further 

brands to book and more enquires are 

coming in daily. 

“The Kings Suite plans have been available for a very short time, but already we have Cosatto and 

Tutti Bambini taking large stands with many other enquiries in the pipeline, including international 

brands. The extra space offers flexible stand sizes to suit all needs and will be very familiar to visitors 

as an area that we have used in recent years.” 

If you manufacturer or supply baby products to the trade – Harrogate International Nursery Fair is a 

must attend event. If you would like to exhibit, visit www.nurseryfair.com and complete the online 

booking form with your requirements and Adrian will get back to you as soon as possible. If you are 

a Baby Products Association member, don’t forget to mention this as you will be offered a 

preferential rate. 
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